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August 23rd 

Fairbrae’s annual talent show 

Show begins at 3pm 

Contact the office to sign up your talent 

 

 

                                             

September 7th 

Labor Day Mixed Doubles 

Tennis Tournament @ 2pm 

 Prizes, food and fun 
 

(Contact Winston or Steve to sign up, no partner needed) 

     

 September 6th      

 Labor Day BBQ  
                 

Food served from 4-6pm 
      Come join us for: 

 

     Hamburgers, hotdogs, drinks 
 

“Big Splash Contest” 



Board of Directors: 
Mark Schertler                               President 
Emil Abelaf                                   Vice President            
Scott Duncan           Treasurer 
Julie Colwell         Secretary  
Diana Kunze                               At Large 
Ed Fong                                        At Large 
Richard Kurkowski                        At Large 

         
Next Board meeting will be on August 10th in the  
clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...8am-11am & 3pm-6pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

(408) 739-3833 

 

Ladies night out September 25th 
Relax and Chat with other Moms over wine and                                                                        

desserts in the Clubhouse hosted by  

Paula Pacheco                                                                                                                                              

7:30-10:00pm 

August 7th 
Join us for a Fairbrae Men’s night out from 6:00pm until 10:00pm. 

Hosted by Emil Abelaf and John Cwynar. Bring a little food to share and 

enjoy some beer and artful conversation. 

 

Our sister swim team SUNN will once again 

 be utilizing the far four lanes beginning Sept. 8th  
 

Hours of use will be:  

M-F 4:15-7:30  

and M-Th one far lane from 3:30-4:15pm 
  

The two lanes closest to the clubhouse will be for members during this 

time.  Any questions or concerns please contact Steve in the office. 


